
Storytime returning to Kahle
Community Center
The Douglas County Public Library’s storytime will resume at
the Kahle Community Center in April and continue through June
5.

Preschool stories take place on alternate Thursday and Friday
mornings from 9-9:30am. Thursday dates are: April 10 and 24;
May 8 and 22; and June 5. Friday dates are: April 4; May 2,
16, and 30.

Younger children are welcome if accompanied by an adult.

The Kahle Community Center is located at 236 Kingsbury Grade
in Stateline.

For more info, call 775.588.6411.
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